Pupil Council Meeting
6th September 2016

Present:

Kyle, Calum, Jacob, Lauren, Ally, Declan, Emmy, Hannah, Cameron, Kayla G, Ava 

1.  Election of Office Bearers

Kyle – Chairperson

Calum – Secretary 

2. We talked about ‘Wet Playtimes’ and how to make this more pleasant for everyone.  Some suggestions were - 

Use the empty swimming poor or see if the space can be filled in for an extra play area

Use the hall at break time to run around in

Have quiet areas and areas that are for more noisy play so everyone can enjoy their break

Ask for donations of toys such as Lego to be used during wet playtimes

Spend some school money on toys to make playtimes better – Mrs Henderson agreed some spending 

Council Members to ask their classmates for ideas
3.  Fruity Friday ideas 

Slushies 

Smoothies 

Milkshakes 

Fruit Kebabs

Pizza

Popcorn 

Biscuits and cheese

Chocolate cake!!

We will need to talk with John and plan a menu – we may not be able to make slushies or smoothies.

4.  Homework

The P4-7 homework trial is ongoing and the council members in those classes are enjoying it.  They would like some sport homework – running for 5 minutes or something similar sometimes.  A project task was also suggested.  

5.  It was suggested that we introduce class pets – Mrs Henderson to seek advice on this and also find out what children, staff and families think of the idea.

Date of next meeting: 

